
 
 

     
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We hope as parents and guardians you have been having fun engaging with the learners on Science 
content whilst at home. Indeed, Science is a practical and liveable subject which should not be 
restricted to the classroom and labs! 

For this week let us carry out the following activities; 

Allow learners to: 

• identify different vehicles that have wheels and axles including prams, bicycles, motor bikes, cars, 
trucks 

• make  wheels and axles  
• evaluating whether they move easily (use materials such as bottle tops, round tins or cardboard 

circles for the wheels. 

In all things, remember necessity is the mother of invention. Let us stimulate the innovative and 
creative abilities in our learners. 

Thank you. Have a pleasant week. 

Justine  
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